
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 8th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

    

 

I am writing to you about the costume requirements for our School Performance. 

This term is our whole school topic, ‘The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe’. We will be 

performing at Queen Katharine’s Academy. The date is the 28th March 2018 at 6.30pm. 

For the performance the children will take the part of different animals and they will need a forest 

animal costume, for example deer, squirrels, mice, foxes, beavers, badgers, owls, birds etc. This can 

be as simple or as elaborate as you wish to make it! If you want the simple option you can dress 

your child in the colours of the animal with a mask or face paint or if you wish to purchase a 

costume this is fine too. Feel free to allow your creative juices to flow!!! 

If you have any questions, or need any help sourcing this costume, please contact a member of the 

Reception team who will be happy to help.   

 

The children need to wear them on the evening of the performance and do not need to bring 

them into school. I ’m sure you are looking forward to the event the children certainly are. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Hainsworth  Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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